
 

COMMISSION ON AGING MEETING 

October 3, 2022   10AM 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by acting chair, Catherine Sampson at 10:03AM. 

Members present Esther Jagodinsky, Jane Martin, Catherine Sampson and Jean 

McCarthy 

 

Jane Martin moved and Jean McCarthy seconded to approve the minutes of the last 

meeting. Motion carries.  

 

Kit stated that October will be a busy month. There is open enrollment, ongoing 

programs, and holiday dinners and crafts to plan. The center will be busy in the 

evenings by  town organizations as the town hall is having work done to it. The 

Thanksgiving dinner is October 22 and a craft event will be held October 18 to 

make table decorations for the 22nd event. 

 

The COA and the senior center director will sponsor a Halloween spaghetti lunch 

on October 31.  

 

The COA is still looking for a new member to fill the vacancy on the board.  

 

Discussion of meeting with other town COA boards will be discussed at the next 

meeting.  

 

Jean will contact a speaker for an educational program. Tentative dates are 

November 9 or the 16. 

 

The annual COA cookie swap will take place on December 20.  

 

Jane Martin moved and Jean McCarthy seconded to adjourn at 10:47AM. Motion 

carried.  

 

Jean McCarthy, Secretary 

 

 

 


